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Dear Tim,

Thank you for your letter of 6th July. The idea of holding 

a 400th Anniversary Art Exhibition in the Tudor Hall is, I think, 

a splendid one and I should be happy to fall in with your arrangements. 

Could you let me know what dates you have in mind?

For some time now I have been wanting to prepare a short 

history of the Hall and I attach some notes which you might care 

to look at. Would you have any prints which we could photograph 

and use for this production?

With best wishes.

Yours sincerely,




